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Auxiliary Member of Year – By now hopefully you have thought of 
someone within your Auxiliary who would be most deserving of this 
award and are working to put together a biography of what has been 
accomplished by them. The deadline for this will come up quickly a�er 
the New Year.   

My wish for all of you is to make this holiday season as enjoyable as 
possible with new memories and shared �me with loved ones.  Pass on 
a smile, hug, telephone call, or �me for those who find this �me of year 
difficult to navigate.  

 

 

Cheryl Woodards 
 

Achievements 
As we slide into the 
Holiday Season, let’s not 
forget our achievement 
checklists.  Just as Santa 
checks his list twice, now 
is the time to update or 
start yours if you haven’t 
begun. As I said earlier 
most of them can be 
checked off before the 
end of the year! 


